
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: Joelyn Kott, Communications Coordinator 

 

DATE: April 7, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: President’s Community Service Award – BrianVogel/Rock Bottom 

Brewery 

 

The Community Relations Committee at their April 12, 2010 meeting instituted the 

President’s Community Service Award.  The award recognizes those adults that provide 

special service above and beyond their community.   

 

Brian Vogel and his staff at the Rock Bottom Brewery were nominated by Sandra Hill, 

MSW Outreach Coordinator, for their community involvement with The Community 

Table and First Things First Infant Needs Outreach.     

 

Please present the President’s Community Service Award to Brian Vogel and his staff at 

the Rock Bottom Brewery at the April 7, 2011 Village Board of Trustees meeting. 

 

 

 

 


